
Dear WEAG Supporters 

Update on 8th May Newsletter 

Taylor Wimpey: 85 dwellings on land north of Beldam Bridge Road Ref 14/0594 

If you had recently sent a letter of objection to SHBC on Taylor Wimpey’s 3rd planning 

application for this site, reference 16/0323, you may well be confused to see that Taylor Wimpey 

have now reactivated their original application 14/0594 Appeal.  The procedure for this Appeal 

will now be a Hearing and not an Inquiry as previously stated. 

The date for the Appeal Hearing has not yet been set and once it is, we will advise you and 

hope you are available to attend. 

Your previous letters of objection on 14/0594 will already be with the Inspector, however, if you 

can add weight to your previous objection or formulate another objection please do so. We are 

all gaining knowledge on various aspects of planning policy and a recent decision by the 

Borough Council on land at Windlesham has informed us further.   

The deadline for receipt of representations is 16 June but we urge you to forward your objection 

as soon as you have time, lest other issues get in the way.  

How to make your representation 

The Appeal Reference is: APP/D3640/W/15/3130604 

The Inspector name is: Mr Ian Wallis 

Email to: TeampNI@pins.gsi.gov.uk 

 

Or 

 

Make an online Representation: 

https://acp.planningportal.gov.uk/ViewCase.aspx?CaseID=3130604&CoID=0 

 

Or 

 

Send 3 copies in the post to:  

Mr Ian Wallis, PINS 3/18, Temple Quay House, 2 The Square, Bristol, BS1 6PN 

Best regards 

 

Beulah Kingston 

Chair, West End Action Group (WEAG) 

mailto:TeampNI@pins.gsi.gov.uk

